
Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date:  2-8-25
Meeting Minutes

President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:45. Other officers present were Wes 
Stafford, Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 28.

Randy gave a safety presentation on “Swiss Cheese, Anyone?”

Carl thanked Will and his wife, Sharon, for providing lunch.

Will moved that the January minutes be accepted, Wes seconded it, and the motion was 
approved.

Guests included Will’s father, Reece Vaughan, and granddaughter, Mia; Sharon Vaughan; 
Thomas Garrett; Nathan Boyd’s father, Daniel, and two young friends, Lilly and Ava; Jeff 
Kiker; Craig Drake; Dee Davis; and Judy Richardson.

Garrett earned his tailwheel endorsement.

Bill mentioned that Sun-N-Fun is in April.  Cheri reported that the Raymond EAA will be 
hosting the Ford Tri-motor tour May 9-11 at Raymond/Williams Airport.  The EAA 
requested help during those days.

Boyd sprayed Roundup and put out ant poison.

After some discussion, Bill Lehr moved that the club start building the road and spend no 
more than $4000 for now, Tommy seconded it, and it was approved.

Carlton talked to the brothers who own the land north of our runway.  They discussed the 
possibility of CMLF purchasing some of the land adjacent to our runway.

Bill gave the financial report.  Some pro-rated rent will be coming in, and that will pay for 
the beginning of the road.

The club gave permission for Alex to hold a family reunion in the new clubhouse.

The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin


